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Hello Everybody,

I want to take this opportunity to wish 
you all Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays.  Also, Happy New Year to 
everyone.  

I want to start off by wishing a warm 
welcome to the Executive Board to Angela 
Thomas and Raymond Michalowski.  
Angela will be our Program Chair Lady.  
This position has been vacant for some 
time now and the rest of the Board has 
been getting speakers for our General 
Meetings.  It was tough for us to find 
speakers for our meetings.  Angela has 
already lined up potential speakers for all 
of 2023!  Raymond will be our new Tire 
Tracks Editor.  I know he will turn out 
great newsletters for us.

I feel that the past year has been a 
good year for our club.  We had many 
interesting general meetings, a great car 
show, a lot of good tours/outings, and ate 
at a lot of nice restaurants.  I know that 

many of you were not able to participate 
in our events.  I hope that you will be able 
to join us next year.  I have a feeling that 
next year is going to also be a good year 
for us.

I’m excited to say that I just bought my 
Christmas present!  I think that most of 
you know that I recently sold my Austin 
Healey which I have owned since 1957.  
Today I made a deal with a man to buy 
his Austin Healey, which has been in his 
family for almost all of its life.  A few 
years ago it had a thorough refurbishing, 
mechanically and cosmetically, and has 
been used very little since then.  It is 
quite nice. It’s located in the hills above 
Napa Valley.  Rachel and I will leave the 
day after Christmas to go get it.

Next Tuesday, December 13, we will 
have our Christmas Party.  I am looking 
forward to seeing many of you there.  
Again, Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year to everyone.



S o m e  S t u f f :

CLUB CALENDAR
NEXT REGULAR MEETING January 10 

 

New Year Breakfast and Cars 
and Coffee  

January 7 (see below)

 
 

Check these MONTHLY car/coffee events
1st Saturdays - Firecreek Cafe / Cottonwood

2nd Saturdays - Suzy Qs Market / Cottonwood
3rd Saturdays - Annie’s Restaurant / Cottonwood

Last Saturday - Sedona Cruz-In / The Collective VOC

NEW MEMBERS
 

Nada

CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR ANNIVERSARY
  	  
	 Rick and Jane Brothers		  27 
	 Ted and Lois Uihlein		  23 
	 Marvin and Sharon White		 10 
	

	 Clyde Bangiola			   8 
	 Joel DeTar				    22 
	 Barry Levitan			   22 
	 Arny Messersmith		  23 
	 Joel Naumann			   6 
	 John Ossenfort			   15 
	 Karl Sheinuck			   12 
	 Chris Shepard			   18 
	 Bob Tusso				    15 
	 Lois Uihlein				   10

Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 
 

Refreshments:  CHRISTMAS 
Coffee:  PARTY

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES
New Year Breakfast and Cars and Coffee 

We will meetup 10:00am at Randall’s Restaurant in Cottonwood on Saturday 
January 7, 2023 for a hearty “Start of the New Year” breakfast, talk about our cars, 

travels, and possibly share any New Year resolutions with our friends.  
Separate checks. 

*Option to stop by beforehand to the first Saturday Cars and Coffee at Firecreek 
Cafe on Mingus Ave in Cottonwood.  Starts at 8am, bring your classic car and share 

it with others before heading off to breakfast. 
 

Please email Craig Haberler to signup/RSVP for breakfast at craigster62@sbcglobal.net
or text/cell (415)385-6937



NEXT MEETING January 10 
Guest Speaker: 

 
Clay Dunsmore - Electric Cars and Batteries

Regional Car Events
 

NOTHING!

Club Meetings
Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at the 
Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is 
the Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  Please attend and bring a car-loving friend.

Board Meetings
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 9:00 a.m. at the Christ Lutheran Church. 

All members are invited to attend.
Tire Tracks

Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year for information on events and activities of interest to 
members. The editor is Raymond Michalowski. Look for it on the club website before the monthly 

meeting. Submissions are due by the 1st of each month. 
Email them to:  Raymond.michalowski@nau.edu. 

    
Car Sales Advertisements:  Only those sponsored by members will be considered for inclusion in TireTracks
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For club information by phone, call David Lombardi 
at 928-203-9007 
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